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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Posted May 10, 2022 
 

Request for Proposals  
PR 22-068 

Sports Officiating Services 
 
 
 

This notice is to inform all firms that it has been determined to be in the best interest 
of the City to cancel the RFP and reissue it in the next coming weeks.   
 
This solicitation project remains an important part of our overall effort to provide quality 
services to the Avondale community.  
 
Please, watch for information and updates on the City of Avondale web page 
http://www.avondaleaz.gov/government/departments/finance-budget/procurement.  
Please note that all communications must continue to go through the Procurement 
Office.   Interested firms may contact the Procurement Office by email at 
lbrowning@avondaleaz.gov should you have any questions regarding the 
cancellation. 
 
Thank you, we appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale. 
 
 
 
CITY OF AVONDALE 
FINANCE AND BUDGETING 
SENIOR BUYER, LORETTA BROWNING 
11465 W. CIVIC CENTER DRIVE 
AVONDALE, AZ 85323 
lbrowning@avondaleaz.gov   
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.avondaleaz.gov/government/departments/finance-budget/procurement
mailto:lbrowning@avondaleaz.gov
mailto:lbrowning@avondaleaz.gov

	Finance and Budget Department

